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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Dr. Marili,
 
We have concluded the review process of your contribution to our festchrift for Ed Greenstein, to be titled, Ve-‘Ed Ya’aleh (Gen 2:6): Essays in Biblical and Ancient Near Eastern Studies Presented to Edward L. Greenstein, to be published by SBL Press in the Writings from the Ancient World Supplement series (https://www.sbl-site.org/publications/books_WAWSupp.aspx). Enclosed you will find our brief comments and questions for you concerning your contribution. Kindly consider the comments as you prepare the final draft for submission.

As you are doing so, please also keep in mind the following:
1) All matters of style should conform to the SBL Handbook of Style.
2) All words in Hebrew or in Greek should be written in their original scripts; no transliterations please.  Hebrew words should be unpointed, and should use either SBL or Unicode fonts.
3) If English is not your native language, your submission should be reviewed by a competent language editor.  When you submit your final draft, please indicate to us that your submission has been reviewed by such an editor.
4) SBL Press has now asked that you furnish a bibliography at the end of your contribution.  Your footnotes should still contain all of the bibliographic information, as if there were no accompanying bibliography.  For an example of the form of the bibliography the Press desires see p. 17 of the Student Supplement to the SBL Handbook - https://www.sbl-site.org/assets/pdfs/pubs/SBLHSsupp2015-02.pdf.
5) The Press also asks that you submit a list of the abbreviations used in your study.
6) Please include a short biography so that we may construct a master file of contributor biographies for the volume.
7) If your submission includes any material that is under copyright, please begin now the process of securing reproduction rights. SBL Press asks that you apply for non-exclusive use of the copyrighted material in all forms, languages, and media throughout the world.
 
In order to stay on schedule, we ask that you return your corrected and final draft to us by August 1, 2019.  
 
We thank you again for your efforts in helping make this tribute to Ed Greenstein a great success,
 
With best wishes,

Prof. Peter Machinist
Prof. Robert Harris
Prof. Joshua Berman
Dr. Nili Samet
Dr. Noga Ayali Darshan
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